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REPORT FOR ACTION WITH  
CONFIDENTIAL ATTACHMENT  

 
Amendments to PTC Driver Application Process 
 
Date:  November 17, 2021 
To:  General Government and Licensing Committee 
From:  City Solicitor 
Wards:  All 
 

REASON FOR CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION 
 
This report contains advice or communications that are subject to solicitor-client 
privilege. 
 

SUMMARY 
 
This report is supplementary to the report from the Executive Director, Municipal 
Licensing and Standards, titled: Update on Outstanding Vehicle-for-Hire Directives. His 
report recommends that City Council adopt amendments to the PTC Driver application 
process, as noted in Attachment 1 to that report. This confidential report and attachment 
contains legal advice on the existing and recommended record keeping requirements in 
Toronto Municipal Code, Chapter 546, Licensing of Vehicles for Hire. 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
The City Solicitor recommends that:    
 
1. City Council direct that the confidential information contained in Confidential 
Attachment 1 remain confidential in its entirety, as it contains advice which is subject to 
solicitor-client privilege. 
 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
This confidential report has no financial impact.  
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COMMENTS 
 
Information is provided in Confidential Attachment 1. 
 

CONTACT 
 
Matthew Cornett 
Lawyer, Legal Services Division 
416-392-7244 
 
Michele A. Wright 
Lawyer, Legal Services Division 
416-397-5342 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
 
Wendy Walberg 
City Solicitor 
 

ATTACHMENTS 
 
Confidential Attachment 1 - Amendments to PTC Driver Application Process 
 
 


